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Overview 

Minnesota generally requires free admission to public school for students who 

are not yet 21 years of age and have not yet graduated from high school.  The 

calculation of services depends on the student’s birthday and whether the 

student is receiving special education services. 

H.F. 995 authorizes a student who is in 9th grade no later than the 2023-2024 

school year and has not yet graduated to remain eligible for continued free public 

school enrollment until the first September after the pupil’s 22nd birthday. 

Summary 

Section Description 

 Age limitations; pupils. 

Authorizes a student who is in 9th grade no later than the 2023-24 school year and 
has not yet graduated to remain eligible for continued free public school enrollment 
until the first September after the pupil’s 22nd birthday in order to allow the student 
to earn a high school diploma. 
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